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July 2013 edition 

 
 
The parade will start at 9:30 am from the pool parking 
lot.  Decorate your bike, trike, scooter, stroller or 
wagon.  Come out and join the fun – or cheer your 
neighbors as they parade the neighborhood. 

Reminders to those that shoot off fireworks on the 4th 
to please clean up the street after you are done.   

Pool Reminders: 
 
If your key does not work – please contact the board 
at board@prestontrails.com.  Keys are deactivated at 
the end of pool season.  Keys will be reactivated as 
long as dues are current (as of April billing).   
 

Please do not open the gate for somebody unless they 
are part of your party.   
 

The board is aware that pool furniture is starting to 
show some wear.   We are reviewing budget line items 
to include purchase of new furniture. 
 

 No lifeguard – so please take appropriate 
precautions to ensure everyone’s safety. 

 Children under the age of 16 MUST BE 
ACCOMPANIED by an adult (18 or older). 

 Hours are dawn to dusk.  If you see anyone inside 
the gates after dark, please call 911. 

 Please limit guest to two (2) per resident.  
Residents must accompany guests at pool. 

 Pets are NOT allowed inside the gates. 

 Please be respectful to others: no cursing, 
horseplay, excessive splashing, etc.  It’s not the 
largest pool; remember your behavior directly 
impacts others.   

 Please do not put any of the furniture in the pool.   

 Do not play with the Life Ring or other lifesaving 
equipment. 

 Call 911 for any injuries. 

This is a neighborhood pool and we need EVERYONE’s 
help in enforcing the rules - they are posted on the 
website and on the pool fence.   

 
Monument Update: 
The weather has finally cooperated and allowed us to 
complete the monuments.   Thank you for your 
patience! 
 

 

New “NO SOLICITATION” signs will be posted with the 
new logo. 

Reminders from the Wichita Police Department: 
 
Community Policing has sent out two flyers on 
Frequently Asked Questions concerning false alarms.  
These can be found on our website prestontrails.com  

Neighborhood Notes: 

The directory is in work – we expect delivery sometime 
in the next several weeks. 

New Neighbors: 
 
Pepper Family 
11813 E Tipperary Circle 
 

Halim Family 
805 N Bracken Court 
 

Sim Family 
830 N Bracken Circle 
 

Jones Family 
11239 Killarney Circle 
 

Helmick Family 
11807 E Shannon Way 
 

Idbeis Family 
713 N Bristol 
 

 

A reminder that our newsletter is electronic – please 
send any newsletter corrections or changes to email 
addresses to newsletter@prestontrails.com 

Reminder – the 
Independence Day parade 
is on the 4th at 9:30 am! 

WELCOME!!!! 
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